
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                        
 

 
 

Are you be applying for a reception class place for your 
child for September 2022? 

 

Attend a virtual information session for parents/carers - delivered by 
experienced Transition Officers from Tower Hamlets Parent Advice Centre 

and Pupil Services. 
 

These interactive sessions will provide important information about 
the application process as well as explore how you can support your 

child’s transition to primary school: 
 

Monday 8th November @ 6 pm 
Wednesday 17th November @ 10 am 

Thursday 25th November @ 1 pm 
Wednesday 1st December 10 am 

 

To book a place visit https://thpt2021.eventbrite.co.uk 
 

Transition Support Service is part of Tower Hamlets Parent and Family Support Service 
and provides impartial advice, information, and assistance to support children, young 

people, and their families.  The service is available to all Tower Hamlets families and can 
be accessed via self-referral or referral from professionals with consent.  We help with a 

range of school issues including school admissions, managed moves, school exclusion 
and bullying. 
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For more information contact Transition Support Service on 0207 364 1533 
or transitions@towerhamlets.gov.uk  
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